
   

                        

 
 

The City of Camden 
is Hiring 

Crossing Guards 
 

Applications are now being accepted  
 

 $17.50 per hour 

 Part-time position    

 

HELP KEEP OUR STREETS SAFE FOR OUR CHILDREN! 

Applications are available on the City’s website at: 

https://www.ci.camden.nj.us/wp-content/uploads/2019/09/Employment-Application.pdf 

Applications can be returned to: 

City of Camden Personnel Office 
Camden City Hall 

520 Market Street - Room 405 
Camden, NJ 08101 

 
Or Email to: LiPicon@ci.camden.nj.us 

CITY OF CAMDEN & 

MAYOR VICTOR CARSTARPHEN 
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